

NEWSLETTER / NEWS RELEASE From the Office of the Mayor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OCTOBER 3, 2025



City of Florissant Hosts Annual Family Boo Bash at the James J. Eagan Center

The Florissant Parks & Recreation Department, in partnership with the Greater North County Chamber of Commerce, is thrilled to welcome families back to its 8th Annual Family Boo Bash on Friday, October 24, 2025, from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. at the James J. Eagan Center.

Our Family Boo Bash has quickly become one of Florissant's most anticipated family traditions, offering a safe, exciting, and community-centered way to celebrate Halloween. Each year, the event grows larger, drawing hundreds of children and families for an evening of candy, costumes, and community spirit.

The event will feature 30–40 local vendors and organizations, all generously providing candy, giveaways, and fun surprises for young trick-or-treaters. In addition to trick-or-treating, Boo Bash provides a unique opportunity for local businesses and organizations to connect with the community. Exhibitor spaces are available for just \$5, giving vendors the chance to hand out treats, share information, and promote their services.

Event Details:

What: Florissant's Boo Bash When: Friday, October 24, 2025

Time: 6:00 - 8:00 p.m

Where: James J. Eagan Center, 1 James J. Eagan Dr., Florissant, MO 63033

Admission: Free and open to the public

For more information, please contact the Florissant Parks & Recreation Department at (314) 921-4466, follow us on social media for updates, or for exhibitor space inquiries, contact Sarah Skaggs at sskaggs@florissantmo.com.

Phone (314) 921-5700

Emergency 9-1-1

Fax (314) 921-7111